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HB 2194 and companion Bill HB 2193       HOUSE COMMITTEE ON 

AGRICULTURE, LAND USE, NATURAL RESOURCES, AND WATER 

 

Both HB 2193 and HB 2194 are unnecessary; apparently the Legislative body has 

not worked in a restaurant or grocery meat department. There is a bear type bin with 

a top opening provided to each of these establishments. The meat waste, oils, etc. 

are placed in this bin. 

 

Render Collectors pick up and render for feed ingredients for animal carnivores.  

Both HB 2193 and 2194 are a total waste of taxpayer dollars; to study and/or 

implement a rendering plant apparatus that already exists. Do not spend taxpayers’ 

dollars facilitating businesses bottom line. 

 


